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The RM of Edenwold is proud of the over 130 businesses that make the RM their
home. In fact, the highway-facing businesses you see between Balgonie and Redhead
Equipment are all within the RM. This holiday season, and throughout the year, we
encourage the ‘shop local’ movement. Those business owners are your neighbours and friends, employing people you know
and working hard to build our community. A reminder: RM maps of Emerald Park businesses are available for and to local
retailers. Call the RM office at 306-771-2522 if you need additional copies.

Treasure Hunt seekers find what they’re looking for in our RM
Twenty-seven names were added to the participants list in the Great Trail
Treasure Hunt box hiding within the RM. The treasure hunt was part of the
celebration of the 25-year anniversary of The Great Trail (Trans Canada
pi7 % Trail). The RM is home to over 28 miles (45 kilometres) of trail. The box was
, hidden within White Butte Trails just east of Pilot Butte.

Civic addresses, community mailboxes — an update
Civic addresses have been assigned for over 90 per cent of properties in the
municipality. These addresses are submitted to the Ministry of Government
in the RM. Relations to be used for emergency services. Two community mail box pilot
projects will be set up in Spruce Creek and the Carson Business Park. RM
residents and businesses in the affected areas will have received letters to
let them know details. “We’ve been working at obtaining postal codes and community mailboxes from Canada Post for
several years,” says Reeve Mitchell Huber. “We’ve made a bit of progress recently.”
“It's a long process, and staff at Canada Post changes,” explains Jessica Mitchell, Planner with the RM. “A new
regional manager has been helping us and understands the complexities of the RM.”

Official Community Plan and Zoning Bylaw

Upcoming public meetings are being planned to launch a draft of the updated and revised RM of Edenwold Official
Community Plan to residents. “We’re excited about this updated plan. It was fully informed by our residents through the
community and business engagement meetings we held last year,” says Jana Jedlic, Senior Planner with the RM. “We want
everyone to come out to the meetings and see how our residents feedback was incorporated and to get a chance to look at
the updated maps and how everyone is helping inform the future of the RM.” Meeting dates will be announced through the
RMs website, mail outs and social media.

Season’s Greetings
Everyone at the RM of Edenwold sends out best wishes for the holiday season and thanks you for being a part of our

community. We wish you a Merry Christmas and all the very best in 2019. It’s been another big year in the RM for our
residents, for the RM
business community and
for our staff and council.
We thank you for being
part of our community
and we look forward to a
prosperous and fulfilling
new year.

An image from the last RM of Edenwold council meeting held at the Balgonie office on Tuesday, November 13. Come
and see us at our new office at 100 Hutchence Road in Emerald Park.

Be ‘in the know’ — connect with us on Facebook and Twitter. Contact us via email:
n rm158@sasktel.net, by phone @ 306-771-2522 or through our website at: rmedenwold.ca 0




